
   

 

 

 

 
17th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support this term. I am writing 
to inform you about the arrangements for the final day of term.  
 
Friday 20th December – Last day of term  
 
We will be visiting the Odeon Cinema, Loughborough, where all year groups will be watching the 
following films: 
 
Year 7 & 9 – Mufasa: The Lion King  
Year 8 – Paddington in Peru 
Year 10 – Moana 2  
Year 11 – Kraven The Hunter 
 
This trip will be during the school day so students will be required to arrive by 8.30am as normal and 
in full school uniform. We will be leaving school between 9.00am and 9.30am and walking across 
town to the cinema. Due to us paying the cinema upfront, there will be no refunds available to those 
students that have paid but do not attend.  
 
The day will be a half day, whereby school will finish at 12.45pm. Upon returning to school, students 
will have a break from 12.00pm-12.30pm, where there will be food available. 
 
As it is still a school day and due to insufficient staff in school due to the cinema trip, those students 
who are not attending the cinema will be set work on TEAMS to complete at home.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. School reopens for the Spring term on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Steve Smith 
Assistant Headteacher 


